
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

No celebration assembly this week. Instead, the 

whole school were treated to five incredibly 

talented musicians from Create Music.  

The children were absorbed in the performance 

of a range of instruments and it was wonderful to 

see their faces when they recognised pieces of 

music from popular shows including: Star Wars, 

Wallace & Gromit and Home Alone. 

  

                                          

 

 

 

Our attendance numbers for this week: 

Whole school: 95.5% 

Reception: 95.8%  

Year 1: 95.4% 

Year 2: 98.8%   

Year 3: 99.2% 

Year 4: 96.8%   

Year 5: 94.4% 

Year 6: 94.2% 
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After the excitement of our visitor last week it has been a much more ‘normal’ week at Denton. 

The children have started rehearsing for their Christmas performances taking place in 

December. A letter about tickets was shared this week. If you would like to purchase a ticket to 

watch your child’s performances please come and speak with Mrs Vidler in the school office.  

On Tuesday we welcomed some new faces to Denton as we showed round prospective 

parents for Reception children starting in September 2025. As always, our children did a 

marvellous job of showing our school for the warm and welcoming place that we know it is. 

From listening to the families visiting it is clear the positive reputation that Denton has in the 

community and I felt very proud to show everyone around the school.  

A final reminder to those parents requesting wraparound childcare to complete the short 

online survey from Pioneer Childcare. Unfortunately, it is one of those things that unless we have 

sufficient interest/demand then the company will not see us as a viable option so please 

encourage as many people to complete the survey as possible. 

Best wishes, Matt Doody 

Local MP Christmas Card – COMPETITION WINNER!  

Denton was contacted by our local MP, James 

MacCleary who asked for a child in school to design his 

annual Christmas card. All children from reception to 

year 6 entered and our school council shortlisted 2 

designs from each year group.  

Congratulations to our overall winner – Matilda in year 3. 

Her design was chosen by James and will now be printed 

and sent all over his constituency and beyond.  

The children shortlisted were: 

Reception: Robyn & Esme  Year 1: Amber & Harriet 

Year 2: Teddy & Louise  Year 3: Ollie & Matilda  

Year 4: Amy & Florence  Year 5: Jack & Jess 

Year 6: Ruby & Carys 

Medical Tracker 

We recently wrote to families with 

an update on the way in which 

we communicate first aid 

incidents with you. We are aware 

there has been an issue in a small 

number of cases with notifications 

not being received or old email 

addresses being used. We are 

aware of this and have raised it 

with the company. Thank you for 

your patience whist we iron out 

these slight hurdles. Please make 

sure the office has your up-to-

date email address.    

http://www.dentonprimaryschool.co.uk/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfjVOcMOsxaQpLIEklafAXFjlU_6roDlgTQupnhQ3S6_yTLLA/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfjVOcMOsxaQpLIEklafAXFjlU_6roDlgTQupnhQ3S6_yTLLA/viewform


 
  

 

Key Dates 

All school dates are shared on the school calendar including when school holidays are. 

• Friday 29th November – FADS Beetle Drive 3:15 – 5:00pm 

• Friday 20th December – Christmas Panto – funded by the FADS  
 

Christmas performances – please come and speak with Mrs Vidler in the school office if you 

would like to purchase a ticket.  

• Wednesday 4th December – EYFS Nativity 9:30am 

• Wednesday 11th December – Year 1 & 2 Christmas Performance 9:30am & 1:45pm 

• Friday 13th December – Year 3 to 6 Christmas Performance 9:30am & 1:45pm 

 

Christmas holidays are Monday 23rd December to Friday 3rd January 

Term 3: Monday 6th January to Friday 14th February 

Term 4: Monday 24th February to Friday 4th April 

Friday 7th March – INSET day 

 

Please be aware that not all INSET days have been arranged yet. 

 
 
 

 

 Library Visit – term 2 

Each class will be visiting Newhaven Library during Term 2. This 

will give children the opportunity to get to know our local library 

and offer them the chance to borrow up to 2 books during the 

visit. You will have been sent a letter providing you with details 

about the trip. Please can you complete the permission slip and 

return it to the school office asap.  

 

We are hoping these visits to the library become a regular 

occurrence in our work to make links with our wider community, 

whilst also supporting children having a greater variety of 

reading resources in their homes. 

Monday 25th November  

10.00am - Year 3 

Tuesday 26th November  

10.00am - Year 1 

11.15am - Year 5 

 

Due to the heavy rain this 

week we will be 

rearranging trips for year 

2, 4 & 6.  

   UK Parliament Week  

This week the children have been discussing UK Parliament week and 

finding out about our British Value of democracy. On Monday the 

children in year 5 & 6 were visited by our local MP, James MacCleary. 

The children had prepared some really insightful questions to quiz the 

MP on his career and also the work he has planned to improve our 

local area. James was incredibly impressed with how mature the 

children presented themselves. As a result of our links with James we 

are hopeful that in the summer term we will be able to arrange for the 

children in year 6 to visit the Houses of Parliament.  

 
OPAL – making exceptional playtimes 

Our children love playtimes due to the wide 

range of equipment which supports them to 

use their imagination. As part of our school 

development plan we will be making our 

provision at playtimes even better throughout 

the year. Next week we will be writing to you 

with how you can get involved and help out.  

If you’re having a bit of a clear out before 

Christmas please don’t take anything to the tip 

or charity shop just yet! Hold onto it and we’ll 

be in touch next week.  

http://www.dentonprimaryschool.co.uk/web/calendar/9134


 



 
  



 

 


